REF ID:A64900

£0 August 195

Ir. ¥, D. Leamer

Rell Telephons laboratories
k63 West Street

¥ew York 14, New York

Dear Dr. leamer:

1 am very sorry that vhen your lstter of ¢ July
1955 came to my office you were not advised that I was
ECing to be away for = few weeks. I bave Just this day
gaturned and hesten to sey that I think that we may be
abls to gulde Myr. Wigington's mssignrent afber he com-
pletes his basic military training. Yor this veason I
wuprest that you forwerd to nme the information you had
agked Mr. Wigington to supply es pexr the third parsgraph
of your letter.

gincerely,

WILLIAM ¥F. FRIEDMAN
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